
Newsletter 11 01.12.23 
Dear Parents /Carers 

Christmas Jumpers 

From Thursday 7th December to Friday 15th December 2023 we will be asking pupils and staff to wear a 

Christmas jumper to school if they wish to do so. In return we will be collecting £1 donations towards 

the Christmas Jumper Appeal. 

 

The PTA are looking for donations of any outgrown Christmas jumpers. If you would like to donate any 

outgrown jumpers, please hand them in at the Main Reception. The PTA will then be selling the jumpers 

to parents/carers on the school site. All proceeds will go to the PTA to support school activities. 

 

Football 

The Girl’s Football Team took part in the Premier League Tournament last Friday. They played some 

excellent football and were a credit to the school becoming runners up in their group to the overall 

tournament winners and only missing out on penalties in the semi-finals. Well done to all concerned! 



 

St Luke’s Elf Run – Monday 11th December 

 

As in previous years we have supported St Luke’s Hospice by taking part in a Reindeer Run, Santa Dash 

and this year we will be continuing to support the hospice by taking part in an 

Elf Run. Elf hats will be provided and your children will complete a run around the school perimeter on 

Monday 11th December. St Luke’s has donated a porridge pot and an elf hat for every child plus a Santa 

suit for the teacher running. To donate to this great cause please follow the ‘Just Giving’ Winsford High 

Street link below or send in coin donations via your child’s class, on Monday 11th December. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/winsford-high-street-primary-

1701099178620?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fwinsford-high-street-primary-

1701099178620&utm_source=email&utm_campaign=pfp-email 

Brio Lifestyle Centre 

Brio Lifestyle Centre has lots of activities happening over the Christmas holiday to keep the children 

active. 

Please see the flyers attached to this email. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/winsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fwinsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620&utm_source=email&utm_campaign=pfp-email
https://www.justgiving.com/page/winsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fwinsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620&utm_source=email&utm_campaign=pfp-email
https://www.justgiving.com/page/winsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fwinsford-high-street-primary-1701099178620&utm_source=email&utm_campaign=pfp-email


Local Library Festive Events 

Please see the flyers attached for more information. 

 

Please note that these dates may be subject to change, although we will keep these where possible. 

Should you need to make contact with school, please don’t hesitate to email me on: 

head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the year 

group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher. 

However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 

evening or during the weekends, to ensure a work life balance for the staff. 

Kind regards 

Mark Joule 

Head Teacher 
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